
Stacy Kidwell 
 

We live adjacent to this site. My family has farmed here for over 40 years. 
We are very concerned about the contamination as 2 of my sisters have ended up with cancer and
my mother with extreme neurological problems. We have no history of any of this in our families. 
Please keep us updated as what we can do to protect our families health during this clean up effort.


